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Pilgrims’ Way Newsletter 

Dear Parents & Carers 
 
We are now over halfway through another very busy term where we have commemorated Remembrance 
Day with a superb presentation from our amazing Year 6 children, cheered on England to their  
phenomenal 6 – 2 win and welcomed science students from Canterbury Christ Church University who 
wowed our children with science experiments. 
 
Our recent Ofsted report highlights how reading is a priority for leaders and how well it is taught across the 
school. I’d like to thank you all for supporting your children with hearing them read every night and  
supporting your younger children with their phonics development. If you need any help or guidance with 
hearing your child read, please speak to your class teacher. 
 
We have lots of fun activities planned for the rest of the term especially the whole school outing to The 
Malthouse Theatre to see a performance of Cinderella. It is vitally important that we have your consent 
(without consent we cannot take you child) so please make sure you have logged into ParentPay where 
you will also be able to give consent and make a contribution towards this wonderful opportunity. 

Warm regards to you all. 
 
Miss AM Middleton 

Facebook: Search: Pilgrims’ Way Primary School 

 

 
Canterbury Food Bank 

Would a food parcel help you make ends meet or relieve some 
of the financial pressure? 

Please click the link below for more Information. 

https://canterburyfoodbank.org/need-food/ 

Hello all.  I would like to introduce myself to all parents. I am Mr. Walsh and I am 
now the Forest School Leader here at Pilgrims’ Way.  
 
We aim to go to Forest School in all weathers so it is very important that all children 
are appropriately dressed, especially during the winter months.  

 
The clothing required for winter Forest School is as follows-  
 Coats 
 Hats and gloves 
 Long trousers 
 Tops/jumpers 
 Wellington Boots 
 
If any of these items are waterproof then that would be great.  
 
Please ensure that your child also brings in their school uniform on Forest School days.  
 
Thank you - Mr. Walsh 
 
Please check the website or your child’s Class Story on Dojo for your child’s Forest School days. If still  
unsure please message the Class Teacher via Dojo. 

Poppy Appeal - Thank you for your 
generous donations to the British 
Legion’s Poppy Appeal.  

 
We raised £169.36 

Thank you to everyone that joined in with 
our ‘spotty day’ and/or made a donation.   
 
We raised £131  
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Hugo 
 

Hugo is our school dog and comes in twice a week 
to support with the wellbeing of our school children.  
 
We have risk assessments and procedures in place 
for his visits. 
 
We ask that you do not bring your own dogs  
onto the school site please. 
 
Thank you 

Whole School Trip to see Cinderella at the Malthouse Theatre - Friday 16th December 

 

We are very excited about our whole school trip to see Cinderella 

at The Malthouse Theatre on Friday 16th December 2022. 

 

As we will be travelling to and from the theatre by coach, we will 

need you to give consent for your child to go.  

 

I will be asking all parents to make a contribution of £10 for their 

child to enjoy this wonderful Christmas treat at the pantomime. 

The cost of the tickets plus transport is £20 but I have secured 

funding to cover 50% of the cost.   

 

To secure a place, give consent and make a contribution you must 

logon to ParentPay www.parentpay.com  by Friday 9th December.  

 
 

If you need help activating your child’s ParentPay account please contact the school office. 

Please note the last dates for After School Clubs below.  
 

 

Day Club Last Date 

Monday Dance 28
th
 November 2022 

Monday Football (Years 1, 2 and 3) 28
th
 November 2022 

Tuesday Football (Years 4, 5 and 6) 29
th
 November 2022 

Tuesday Calm Colouring 29
th
 November 2022 

Tuesday Netball Finished 

Tuesday Choir 6th December 2022 

Thursday Yoga 8
th
 December 2022 

http://www.pilgrims-way.kent.sch.uk
http://www.parentpay.com


 
 

Pilgrims’ Way Newsletter 
Friday 25th November 2022 Term 2 

 Website: www.pilgrims-way.kent.sch.uk Facebook: Search: Pilgrims’ Way Primary 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.pilgrims-way.kent.sch.uk


 
 

Pilgrims’ Way Newsletter 
Friday 25th November 2022 Term 2 

 Website: www.pilgrims-way.kent.sch.uk Facebook: Search: Pilgrims’ Way Primary 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.pilgrims-way.kent.sch.uk

